
Dear Charlotte County Voter,

Leah Valenti
Supervisor of Elections, Charlotte County 

Vote-By-Mail ballots are applicable for all elections
until the end of the calendar year of the regularly
scheduled general election.  Your renewed request
will be valid through December 31, 2024. Fla. Stat.
101.62.

Scan QR code
Call 941-833-5400 
Go online to
SOECharlotteCountyFL.gov.

Three ways to renew your Vote-By-
Mail ballot request TODAY! 

VOTE BY MAIL
Mail back via USPS or drop at the secure ballot
intake station at the City Clerk's Office, 117 Herald
Court, Unit 211, Punta Gorda. 

VOTE ELECTION DAY
Vote at your assigned polling location November 7th.
Scan the QR code above or go online to locate.

VOTE EARLY
Vote in person between October 9 to November 6,
2023, at the City Clerk's Office at 117 Herald Court,
Unit 211 Punta Gorda.

I am honored to introduce myself as your newly appointed Supervisor of Elections. Since 
Governor Ron DeSantis appointed me on January 30th, my office and I have been 
working hard to prepare for the upcoming elections. As a longtime Charlotte County resident 
and community member, I am committed to providing impartial administration of Florida’s 
election laws and ensuring fair, secure, and accurate elections. Voting is the foundation of our 
democracy and one of our fundamental rights as citizens. Let your voice be heard in these 
vital upcoming elections!
The next task for our office is ensuring that the City of Punta Gorda residents are ready for the November 7th election. 
As we increase our outreach and awareness within the community, this voter guide serves to provide you, the voter, with the 
most relevant and up-to-date information possible. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to my office 
at 941-833-5400, we stand ready to assist. 

CHARLOTTE COUNTY SUPERVISOR OF ELECTIONS

@CHARCOSOE

SOE@SOECHARLOTTECOUNTYFL.GOV

VOTERS GUIDE

Thank you for your support and participation in our electoral process.



.

Where do I vote?

Para obtener ayuda en español, 
envíe un correo electrónico a

SOE@SOECharlotteCountyFL.gov
o llame al 941-833-5409.


